



February 27, 2018

Mr. Christopher Pfanstiel Hustad Companies 15026 A Circle Omaha, NE 68144

Dear Chris,

As the owner and manager of the privatized housing community at Offutt Air Force Base, I am pleased to offer this letter of appreciation. The positive experience that we have had with the Hustad team is testimony to your company's professionalism and commitment to ensure a successful project.

Hustad has been an outstanding resource as we have responded to storm damage resulting from two tornadoes and a major hail storm affecting our nearly 2,000 home community. Hustad has been most cooperative in dealing with complex insurance negotiations and has delivered on an aggressive schedule to replace roofs and complete additional exterior repairs. Most importantly, they have delivered a great product and taken extensive care to minimize the inconvenience to our residents.

I would offer my recommendation of Hustad to any owner facing similar challenges, and we look forward to strengthening our relationship with Hustad in the future.

Sincerely.

Dominic Vaccaro President, Real Estate